
    It was a good day at work.  It was a steady but praise the Lord not in an overloaded way. 
I headed out of work a little early and went to West End and watched “The End of The
Spear” with some of you.  I thought it was a good move, but do agree that it could have been
longer and let us get to know the missionaries better.  Afterwards 8 of us headed across the
street to get supper at the Chinese place and had lots of fun .
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